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“The first mistake of design is to assume that shiny stuff is important. The second mistake of design is to assume that subtle is easy.” — dks

4/12/19

Honorable City Council Members
City Clerk, Shery Hartz

Hello Emeryville City Council and Ms. Hartz,

As a long-time resident and Emeryville business owner since 1971, | write in support of
the valuable work the Emeryville Historical Society continues to provide our City. Recording the
unigue history of our City is important because Emeryville is a unique town. A modest City
Grant to help maintain the important documentational work EHS is doing is a very worthy
investment.

I’m proud to have participated in the formation of the Emeryville Historical Society during
the early 1980s. Sally and | continue to support the EHS, and we sincerely encourage our City
to provide additional support for the valuable historical work the EHS is doing.

Thank you,





